
 
 

2020 NITSL VIRTUAL WORKSHOP VENDOR PARTICIPATION AND SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 
 
Introduction: 
 
Nuclear Information Technology Strategic Leadership (NITSL) is a not for profit corporation that was formed to 
coordinate a consistent direction in industry wide initiatives and serve as an interface for communications with 
regulators and industry groups. 
 
NITSL is a topical area within the Institute of Nuclear Power Operations (INPO) and receives their primary governance 
and oversight through INPO and the Nuclear Strategic Issues Advisory Committee (NSIAC). 
 
The focus areas of the NITSL planned direction support the following four core process initiatives distinct to nuclear 
power generation: 
 

• Software Quality Assurance (SQA) 
• Cyber Security for Nuclear Power Reactors 
• Digital Control Systems 
• Infrastructure and Applications 

 
The NITSL Executive Committee (EC) supports a Standing Committee for each of these core initiatives.  Each Standing 
Committee has a Chairperson and an EC Sponsor.  The Standing Committees are expected to stay abreast of emergent 
regulations and best practices with the goal of providing useful products and a forum for industry wide feedback for the 
NITSL membership.  
 
NITSL conducts one educational workshop per year. 
 
Due to COVID-19 and for the safety of our members and vendors, NITSL will be hosting a virtual conference this year.  
We recognize the value you provide to the Nuclear Industry and we look forward to continuing our partnership during 
our July virtual meeting. 
 
 
Vendor Participation: 
 
These are unprecedented times, and while there is no substitute for the networking that takes place during 
our in person conference, we have great workshop planned and by participating for a nominal fee you may 
meet your next client virtually.     
 
Conference Fee:  $250.00 per vendor company.  First individual from the vendor company will register as primary 
vendor and subsequent registrations should register as extra vendor attendees and there will be no charge for extra 
vendor attendees from the same company.  Due to limited seats in our sub-committee sessions, there is a limit of 5 
seats for each participating vendor company.  
 
The cost to participate has been greatly reduced, and we are offering some innovative opportunities for you to connect 
with utility members during the conference and for the next year.   
 



• Your  company logo, website link and 70 word company description will be placed on the public facing NITSL 
website and the NITSL Sharepoint,(members only section of the website), site for one year  

• You have the opportunity to provide a 1-2 minute video which we will upload to the NITSL site for 3 months 
• Vendor recognition during the conference 
• Opportunity to set up a chat room during the conference week which we will promote to our members.   
• Contact information of all member attendees will be sent to registered vendors 
 
 

 
Vendor Raffle 
 
In order to encourage visits to your chat room, this is a voluntary opportunity to engage members. 
 
Vendor Registration 
 
An invitation to register for the workshop will be sent to all vendors on NITSL’s vendor distribution list.   If you are 
interested in participating, but have not received an invite, please contact: cathy.przyjemski@nitsl.org 
 

• After you have registered please send your company logo and description  at least two weeks prior to the 
workshop to cathy.przyjemski@nitsl.org 
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